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Scholarships for Taiwan 2014/2015
Dear_Prn:nf. Pitner,

Thank you for your continuous support in promoting scholarships for Taiwan in all
those years.

Attached we send you the announcements for the Taiwan and Huayu scholarships
2014/2015. We kindly ask you to forward this information to your students and send

us your recommendations by the end of April.

Please let me know if you or your colleagues plan to come to Vienna in the near
future, as I would like to have the chance meeting you.

Thank you in advance!
Kind regards,
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Mag. Elisa Hsiang-Yueh W




